
Seafarers’ health and access to 
healthcare study 

 

SEAFARERS’ HEALTH AND ACCESS TO HEALTHCARE ARE IMPORTANT TO US! 

 

Because they are important, we are undertaking a study which will assist 

ports, employers and governments in improving healthcare for working 

seafarers employed in the cruise and the cargo sectors. 

If you are a seafarer who is regularly employed to work on cargo and/or 

cruise ships then we need your help. To make the research as 

representaƟve as possible we would very much like to hear from you. For 

more informaƟon about the study please scan the following QR code. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.cardiff.ac.uk/seafarers‐internaƟonal‐research‐centre/research/healthcare‐study  

IF SEAFARERS’ HEALTH AND ACCESS TO HEALTHCARE IS IMPORTANT TO YOU, 

PLEASE GET IN TOUCH! 

Seafarers InternaƟonal Research Centre (SIRC) 
Cardiff University, 52 Park Place, Cardiff CF10 3AT, UK 
Tel: +44 2087 4620  Email: sirc@cf.ac.uk 
www.sirc.cf.ac.uk 
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